



DL DAV Model School

ND Block , Pitampura, Delhi- 34



CAMBRIDGE
International Examinations

Cambridge International School



Revision Worksheet **Subject: English** **SECTION A**

Q1. Read the passage carefully:

"Mom, I'm bored," said Jason. "There is nothing to do." "You can clean your room," said Mom. "That's not fun." It was only the second week of summer vacation. It was still too chilly to go to the pool, and Jason was tired of watching T.V. His friends were away on vacation, and even his dog, Riley, was being lazy.

Mom was getting ready to go downtown to the food kitchen to help out. She volunteered three times a week serving lunch to people that weren't as lucky as Jason. "Why don't you come with me to the food kitchen and help out?" Mom asked. "I don't know anything about working at a food kitchen," said Jason. "You just watch me, and then you will see how to serve the food," said Mom.



It was time to go, and Jason was excited to try working in the food kitchen. He watched his Mom put some turkey on a plate and some mashed potatoes. She then passed the plate to the next lady, and she put some green beans and bread on the plate. *I can do that*, thought Jason. One of the volunteers left early, so Jason took over her spot in the serving line. He was in charge of putting salad on the plates. He served twenty-five people that day. After the kitchen closed, Jason and his Mom stayed to clean up. "That was great!" said Jason.

Jason was so excited and really enjoyed his day at the food kitchen. He couldn't wait to get home and tell his Dad about how much fun he had. "Not only did it give me something to do, but I felt so good doing it," Jason told his Dad. "Jason, that was a nice thing you did today." "You helped many people who aren't as lucky as you to have a hot meal." Mom said, "I am so proud of you Jason!" "You worked very hard."

Jason went to bed that night thinking about the food kitchen. *I am going to help out again*, he thought. Jason made some new friends, and he didn't even know they lived so close to him in town! The best part was how good Jason felt inside.

Q1. Use the information in the story to answer the following questions:

a. Choose the correct option:

When Jason said he was bored, what did mom say he could do?

- 1. Wash the dishes 2. Pull weeds 3. Clean his room**

Ans : _____

b. What word from the story describes the dog?

Choose the correct option.

- 1. Lazy 2. Playful 3. anxious 4. active**

Ans : _____

c. Fill in the blank:

1. Jason served _____ on the plate.
2. Mom volunteered in _____ kitchen, _____ times a _____
3. Jason was so _____ and he _____ the day in food kitchen serving _____ people that day

d. Choose the correct option:

How do you describe how mom feels about Jason at the end of the story?

1. She felt happy that Jason knew how to use his spare time in the right way.
2. She felt he could make more friends
3. She felt he enjoyed helping people.
4. She felt all the above things for him

Ans: _____

e. “ Not only did it give me something to do but I felt it so good doing it”

_____ shared this with his _____ after coming back from the _____

Q2. Write the adverb and verbs of the sentences in the right box.

Jason’s mother often went to the food kitchen service centre.

Verb _____ adverb _____

Q3. Complete the blanks with correct adverbs:

every where , really ,suddenly, quietly, inside

Jason felt good _____. He had _____ helped his mom. Jason lay _____ on the bed. It seemed he felt peace _____ when _____ he heard a painful cry of his dog

Q4. Write the type of adverb, the underlined word in the sentence i is. Adverb of manner (M) Adverb of place (P), Adverb of time(T) Adverb of Frequency (F), Adverb of Degree (D)

1. They sometimes bring their lunch. ()
2. He danced merrily . ()

Q5. Identify the underlined in the sentence is an adverbial phrase (P) or a clause(C).

1. After the kitchen closed, Jason and his mother stayed back to clean it up. _____
2. They cleaned the kitchen late in the evening. _____

Q6. Complete the the blank by adding prefixes before the word given in the bracket-

1. He is studying so hard that he was ____ (aware) of the time.
2. Geeta's ____ (regular) eating made her sick.

Q7. Identify and write for the subject (S) or Predicate (P) in the sentences given below.

Jason's mom put some turkey on the plate. ()

Q8. Combine each pair of simple sentences to make a compound sentence using FANBOYS

We have never been to Switzerland .We never visited Europe.(or/nor)

Q9. Identify the adverbial clause and rewrite the sentence by beginning it with an adverbial clause.

I will let you know whenever I get any information about
your promotion

Section B

Q10. Read the passage and rearrange the above information in sentences into the timeline in the order in which the events occurred in the passage. .

Mahatma Gandhi was a great and outstanding personality of India who is still inspiring the people in the country as well as abroad through his legacy of greatness, idleness and noble life. Bapu was born in Porbandar, Gujarat, India in a Hindu family on 2nd of October in 1869. 2nd of October was the great day for India when Bapu took birth. He paid his great and unforgettable role for the independence of India from British rule. The full name of the Bapu is Mohandas Karamchand Gandhi. He went to England for his law study just after passing his matriculation examination. Later he returned to India as a lawyer in 1890.

After his arrival to India, he started helping Indian people facing various problems from British rule. He started a Satyagraha movement against British rule to help Indians. Other big movements started by the Bapu for the independence of India are Non-cooperation movement in the year 1920, Civil Disobedience movement in the year 1930 and Quit India movement in the year 1942. All the movements had shaken the British rule in India and inspired lots of common Indian citizens to fight for freedom.

TIMELINE

1. He returned to India as a lawyer in 1980.
2. He started the non-cooperation movement in 1920.
3. He was born in a Hindu family on 2nd of October in 1869.
4. He started a Satyagraha movement against British rule to help Indians
5. He started the Quit India movement in the year 1942.
6. He started the Civil Disobedience movement in 1930 .

CHRONOLOGICAL ORDER (Write only the number of the sentence)

_____ → _____ → _____ → _____ → _____ → _____

